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Logbook completion was 97% in 
September thank you!

October 24

Donations

A huge thank you to organisations 
donating throughout September:

o Grasmere Farm

o Pukka Pies

o Bakkavor

o Hegarty Legal

o British Sugar

o Monkhouse Primary School

o Plants Eggs

We also received £1836 in cash 
donations throughout September– a 
huge thank you!

Vacancy

Team 21 (Sundays 1000-1330) require a Team Leader. For further details or to 
apply please contact Ricky, members-psk@outlook.com 

Christmas

The only changes to our serving times 
throughout the Christmas period are:

Christmas Day: 1200 – 1300.

All other service times remain the 
same.

Harvest Festival

Thank you to Shirley & Richard 
Crawley from St Bartholomew Parish 
Church for their support in organising 
Newborough Primary Schools with 
their donations this year.

Annual General Meeting

Our AGM will be held on Monday 18th 
November 2024, 1900-2030.

This will be held at the Salvation Army 
premises, 1203 Bourges Boulevard PE1 
2AU.

An email has been sent to all 
volunteers with full information.
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